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Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce registration for Meadowbrook Preschool for the 2017-2018 school 
year!! Thank you for interest in our school! 

  

The regular school hours are 8:45-11:45, with Lunch Bunch being offered Monday through 
Thursday until 1:45.  We have lunch bunch on certain Fridays each month.  Early room is 
optional and begins at 7:45. The small, close environment of the school, led by loving and 
nurturing teachers will, of course, remain a priority.  Our primary goal is teaching the children 
the love of Jesus in everyday life experiences.  

  

Registration priorities and dates are as follows: 

  

1.          Students currently enrolled at Meadowbrook Preschool and Meadowbrook Church of 
Christ members begin registering January 3. 

2.          New students—Open registration—register beginning January 9. 

Don't miss your priority dates!!! Classes will fill fast, so make your plans accordingly.  Your 
registration forms will be taken according to these dates with a $160 non-refundable 
registration fee.  Beginning April 1, the registration fee will be $185.  Your form will not be 
valid without the registration fee. 

  

If you know of friends who are interested, please have them call my office at 601-362-5083.  I 
would love to show them around, and introduce them to our precious students and teachers!! 

  

God has blessed us with the opportunity to serve your children, and I am continually blessed 
by your support and encouragement!! 

  

Sincerely, 

Sandy 

  


